
Thursday, February 10, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Hanford High Students, please remember that it is very important that you arrive on time to all of your classes.  
Tardies are on the rise and create unnecessary disruptions to class time.  Our Administration will continue to 
monitor timely attendance with the appropriate disciplinary consequences to those students with excessive 
tardiness. 
 
Partnership Fundraiser at Burger King, Friday 2/18.  Pick up a flyer in rooms 504 or 554.  Thank you for 
supporting HHS Partnership Academy. 
 
Seniors:  By now you should have received a senior letter indicating how your name will appear on your 
diploma or certificate of completion.  If you are making a change to your name or if you have not received your 
letter, you need to see Mrs. Madrigal in the Principal Secretary’s office by Friday, February 11th. 
 
Seniors who do not have either a Govt. or Econ class this semester need to see Mrs. Homburg in the Career 
Center for information and help with the FAFASA for college financial aid.  Social Security Numbers will need 
to be provided so GPA’s can be verified for Cal Grants. 
 
All seniors planning to attend CSU-Fresno in the fall need to remember to check their CSU portal weekly for 
updates and announcements regarding their admissions.  If you have questions you can email or call the Fresno 
State Rep. 
 
The COS Placement Test and West Hills Placement Test will be given on Tuesday, 2/15.  There will be no more 
tests given on our campus this year.  Make sure you are on the list in the Career Center.  If you are not on the 
list TODAY by lunch you will not be able to take either test. 
 
Attention eligible CSF Members!!  The due-paying period is this week (2/7-2/11).  Pay your $4 dues at snack in 
the ASB room.  Don’t delay!! 
 
The Journalism class wants you to take the Meteor with you on vacation.  If you are planning to travel 
somewhere, come by the Journalism class (Rm. 410 in the library) and get your copy of the Meteor.  While on 
your vacation have someone take your picture with the paper, then email the picture to us at 
hhsmeteor2011@gmail.com and we will put it in our next issue of the Meteor. 
 
Drama Club:  Don’t forget to come to the potluck today in Rm. 409 at lunch. 
 
“S” Club meeting at lunch today in Rm. 204.  We will be discussing service projects and t-shirts.  Bring $3 for 
pizza and water. 
 
Join SALAD BOWL in Rm. 408 during lunch on Tuesday, 2/15.  This meeting is mandatory for everyone 
planning on going on the San Francisco trip.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Art Club will be meeting on Tuesday’s, 2/15 and 2/22 during lunch in Rm. 605 because of the holidays the next 
two Mondays. 
 
ASL Club meeting every Thursday for the month of February.  Meet in Rm. 802 at lunch! 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 



 
Staff 
Staff as noted above we continue to need your support with student tardiness.  Please do your best to be at your 
doors greeting students into class and assist us with getting students to class on time. 
 
Daffodil Days:  It is time to put in your order for fresh daffodils.  Your order allows the American Cancer 
Society to continue its mission through research, career education programs and patient services.  The order 
form is on the counter in the Counseling Office.   

 
Caring 

“We should give as we would receive, cheerfully, quickly, and without 
hesitation; for there is no grace in a benefit that sticks to the fingers.” – 
Seneca 
 

Contrast – All the ways they are different 
 

 


